
The Computer Lab at Cedar Grove: 

All classes (K-5) conserve by using low or no lighting in the lab.  

The last class scheduled for the day is required to shutdown 

computers, thus saving 3 hours of energy for 30 computers every 

day instead of waiting for the automatic shutdown at 6:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 


